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I oppose this bill as it removes more local Farmers and Ranchers within this state 

that are not owned and operated by large corporations. We demand this not pass, as 

it directly restricts citizens ability to have local farmers and ranchers available at any 

given time. Choice is needed, as most of us do not want large corporations handling 

our food. We have lost too many to these requirements that overstep the citizens 

natural rights to a free and open market within our society.  


